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Obsidian Mirror Catherine Fisher 2013-04-23 The obsidian mirror. Its power is
great and terrible. Men have been lost in it, the dead brought back to life
through it, and the future annihilated by it. Or this is what will happen
unless the mirror is destroyed. Three people seek the mirror: the first has
been sent from the future to shatter its power; the second will protect the
mirror at all costs, obsessed with its power; and the third needs the mirror to
find a murdered father and save his life. But only one can succeed. The mirror
can send you to the past, but it will not bring you back. With superb worldbuilding that includes the real world, the faery world, and a dystopic future,
this hauntingly astonishing adventure is the start of a new trilogy from the
master of the sci-fi/fantasy genre, Catherine Fisher. Fans of Orson Scott Card,
Dr. Who, Shakespeare, and Blade Runner won't be disappointed.
Nocturna Maya Motayne 2019-05-07 The first in a sweeping and epic debut fantasy
trilogy—set in a stunning Latinx-inspired world—about a face-changing thief and
a risk-taking prince who must team up to defeat a powerful evil they
accidentally unleashed. Perfect for fans of Tomi Adeyemi, Leigh Bardugo, and V.
E. Schwab. To Finn Voy, magic is two things: a knife to hold under the chin of
anyone who crosses her…and a disguise she shrugs on as easily as others pull on
cloaks. As a talented faceshifter, it’s been years since Finn has seen her own
face, and that’s exactly how she likes it. But when Finn gets caught by a
powerful mobster, she’s forced into an impossible mission: steal a legendary
treasure from Castallan’s royal palace or be stripped of her magic forever.
After the murder of his older brother, Prince Alfehr is first in line for the
Castallan throne. But Alfie can’t help but feel that he will never live up to
his brother’s legacy. Riddled with grief, Alfie is obsessed with finding a way
to bring his brother back, even if it means dabbling in forbidden magic. But
when Finn and Alfie’s fates collide, they accidentally unlock a terrible,
ancient power—which, if not contained, will devour the world. And with
Castallan’s fate in their hands, Alfie and Finn must race to vanquish what they
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have unleashed, even if it means facing the deepest darkness in their pasts.
Amor Actually Adriana Herrera 2021-12-07 Nochebuena. One Party. Nine Happily
Ever Afters. It’s Christmas Eve in New York City, when anything is possible.
For these couples, it’s the season to find true love. From second chances, big
leaps, missed connections, and reconnections, this charming collection
celebrates the spirit of the holidays and delivers nine perfect HEAs. From
seven acclaimed and bestselling Latina authors—Zoey Castile, Alexis Daria,
Adriana Herrera, Diana Muñoz Stewart, Priscilla Oliveras, Sabrina Sol, and Mia
Sosa—comes a holiday romance collection like never before. Make the Yuletide
Gay • Adriana Herrera After a string of broken engagements, an international
Latin Pop Star finds love in her sexy and constant manager. Days before her big
live holiday special, Vivi wonders if the woman of her dreams could finally be
hers. Only Yours • Sabrina Sol The Mayor of New York embarks on a Christmas Eve
search to find the woman he loves before she gets away. Meet Me Under the
Mistletoe • Priscilla Oliveras Challenged by his friends to find a plus one to
Nochebuena dinner or else, widower Hector Gutierrez isn’t sure he’s still got
any good moves left. That is until he strikes the right chord with his son’s
music teacher, Cristina. All I Want for Nochebuena • Alexis Daria When sparks
fly between adult film stars Honey and Julie, Honey must work up the courage to
invite Julie to her family’s holiday party or risk losing what she really wants
for Nochebuena—a chance at true love. Santa’s Eager Little Helper • Mia Sosa
Sarita’s plan to confess her crush on a coworker goes awry when she’s tasked
with playing the Sexy Elf to his grumpy Santa. Will she seize the opportunity
to make Carlos’s naughty list, or will she spend another Nochebuena alone? The
Nochebuena Dating Dare • Diana Muñoz Stewart Eneida Lucero takes a second
chance on love with the handsome musical director at her school—even if it
means causing some Nochebuena drama with her ex-husband and familia. Love in
Spanglish • Zoey Castile A heartbroken romance writer gets snowed in with a
novel-worthy hero who may just make her believe in love again. To Us, You Are
Perfect • Alexis Daria & Adriana Herrera Newlyweds Pasquale and Yamilette’s
Christmas is just short of perfect. The missing piece is their best friend
Marcelo, who has loved them from afar for years. This Nochebuena, they’ll
finally complete their happily ever after. The Great Holiday Escape • Zoey
Castile Gigi is always on the hustle, making sure her little sister has
everything she needs including a big Christmas Eve fiesta with all their
friends and family. That night, Gigi receives an all-expenses-paid trip to a
luxe South Beach weekend where not one, but two beautiful strangers steal her
heart.
The Savage Blue Zoraida Cordova 2014-06-01 Teenaged Tristan battles pirates,
sea dragons, and mutant creatures of the deep in his quest for the Sea Throne.
Incendiary Zoraida Córdova 2020-04-28 Set in a lushly drawn world inspired by
Inquisition Spain, Zoraida Córdova's fantasy is an epic tale of love and
revenge perfect for fans of Sabaa Tahir and Sarah J. Maas. As a memory thief,
the rarest and most feared of the magical Moria, Renata was used by the crown
to carry out the King's Wrath, a siege that resulted in the deaths of thousands
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of her own people. Now Renata is one of the Whispers, rebel spies working
against the crown. The Whispers may have rescued Renata years ago, but she
cannot escape their mistrust and hatred—or the overpowering memories of the
hundreds of souls she drained during her time in the palace. When Dez, the
commander of her unit—and the boy she's grown to love—is taken captive by the
notorious Principe Dorado, Renata must return to Andalucia and complete Dez's
top secret mission herself. But as Renata grows more deeply embedded in the
politics of the royal court, she uncovers a secret in her past that could
change the fate of the entire kingdom—and end the war that has cost her
everything.
The Reluctant Queen Sarah Beth Durst 2017-07-04 Filled with political intrigue,
violent magic, and malevolent spirits, the mesmerizing second book in Sarah
Beth Durst’s Queens of Renthia epic fantasy trilogy that started with the
award-winning The Queen of Blood. Everything has a spirit: the willow tree with
leaves that kiss the pond, the stream that feeds the river, the wind that
exhales fresh snow . . . And those spirits want to kill you. It’s the first
lesson that every Renthian learns. Not long ago, Daleina used her strength and
skill to survive those spirits and assume the royal throne. Since then, the new
queen has kept the peace and protected the humans of her land. But now for all
her power, she is hiding a terrible secret: she is dying. And if she leaves the
world before a new heir is ready, the spirits that inhabit her beloved realm
will run wild, destroying her cities and slaughtering her people. Naelin is one
such person, and she couldn’t be further removed from the Queen—and she
wouldn’t have it any other way. Her world is her two children, her husband, and
the remote village tucked deep in the forest that is her home, and that’s all
she needs. But when Ven, the Queens champion, passes through the village,
Naelin’s ambitious husband proudly tells him of his wife’s ability to control
spirits—magic that Naelin fervently denies. She knows that if the truth of her
abilities is known, it will bring only death and separation from those she
loves. But Ven has a single task: to find the best possible candidate to
protect the people of Aratay. He did it once when he discovered Daleina, and
he’s certain he’s done it again. Yet for all his appeals to duty, Naelin is a
mother, and she knows her duty is to her children first and foremost. Only as
the Queen’s power begins to wane and the spirits become emboldened—even as
ominous rumors trickle down from the north—does she realize that the best way
to keep her son and daughter safe is to risk everything. Sarah Beth Durst
established a place of dark wonder in The Queen of Blood, and now the stakes
are even higher as the threat to the Queen and her people grows both from
within and beyond the borders of Aratay in this riveting second novel of the
Queens of Renthia series.
One Time Sharon Creech 2022-04-14 Gina Filomena has been told that she has an
overactive imagination. With her bright clothing and artistic spirit, she's
always felt different from the other kids in her class. That is, until she
meets her neighbour, a mysterious boy called Anotonio. And when a creative new
teacher, Miss Lightstone, arrives at school, Gina finds a world of
possibilities opens up. A wonderful tale about the transformative power of
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imagination, the effects of an inspirational teacher, and the journey to
becoming who you are meant to be.
Brooklyn Brujas no 01/03 Labyrinth Lost Zoraida Cordova 2021-04-07 Alex es la
bruja más poderosa de su familia. Pero odia la magia desde que su padre
desapareció de forma repentina. Y mientras que las chicas de su entorno
celebran su presentación en sociedad con la fiesta de la Quinceañera, Alex se
prepara para su «Día de la Muerte», el día más importante en la vida de
cualquier bruja y la única oportunidad que se abre ante ella para deshacerse de
manera efectiva de su magia. Pero el maleficio que lleva a cabo durante la
ceremonia no da el resultado esperado y su familia desaparece. Alex se queda
sola y se ve obligada a absorber toda la magia de su linaje y a recurrir a la
ayuda de Nova, un brujo con ambiciones propias. Para recuperar a su familia,
Alex debe viajar a Los Lagos, un reino que no es ni de este mundo ni del más
allá, oscuro como el Limbo y extraño como el País de las Maravillas. Y mientras
está allí, lo que descubre sobre sí misma, sus poderes y su familia, lo
cambiará todo.
Lost in the Never Woods Aiden Thomas 2021-03-23 When children start to go
missing in the local woods, a teen girl must face her fears and a past she
can't remember to rescue them in this atmospheric YA novel, Lost in the Never
Woods from the author of Cemetery Boys. It’s been five years since Wendy and
her two brothers went missing in the woods, but when the town’s children start
to disappear, the questions surrounding her brothers’ mysterious circumstances
are brought back into the light. Attempting to flee her past, Wendy almost runs
over an unconscious boy lying in the middle of the road... Peter, a boy she
thought lived only in her stories, asks for Wendy’s help to rescue the missing
kids. But, in order to find them, Wendy must confront what’s waiting for her in
the woods. Praise for Aiden Thomas and Cemetery Boys: “This stunning debut
novel from Thomas is detailed, heart-rending, and immensely romantic.” —Mark
Oshiro, author of Anger is a Gift “Aiden Thomas masterfully weaves a tale of
family, friendships, and love in a heartwarming adventure full of affirmation
and being your best self." — C.B. Lee, author of Not Your Sidekick
Beneath the Moon Yoshi Yoshitani 2020-09-01 Powerful and universal retellings
of seventy-eight divine stories, legends, and myths from around the world, each
accompanied by a gorgeous illustration from acclaimed artist Yoshi Yoshitani.
Many of the lessons we learn are shared stories passed among cultures and
generations. In this riveting collection of fables and folktales from cultures
across the globe, characters from beloved fairytales, cultural fables, ancient
mythologies, and inspirational deities are brought to life, including Sleeping
Beauty (Italy), Rapunzel (Germany), Jack and the Beanstalk (England), Our Lady
of Guadalupe (Mexico), Sun God Ra (Egypt), the Crane Wife (Japan), and dozens
more. Lesser-known stories introduce characters such as the volcano goddess
Pele from Hawaii; Mwindo, the wise and powerful king of the Nyanga people; and
the strong and resilient Yennenga, mother of the Mossi people in Burkina Faso.
The recurring themes of conquering evil, overcoming adversity, and finding love
and companionship are woven throughout this collection. Yoshi Yoshitani's art
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style is fresh and unique, featuring diverse and multicultural characters. Each
story will be featured opposite a correlating illustration, both lush and
vibrant.
Gods of Jade and Shadow Silvia Moreno-Garcia 2019-07-23 The Mayan god of death
sends a young woman on a harrowing, life-changing journey in this dark, one-ofa-kind fairy tale inspired by Mexican folklore. “A spellbinding fairy tale
rooted in Mexican mythology . . . Gods of Jade and Shadow is a magical fairy
tale about identity, freedom, and love, and it's like nothing you've read
before.”—Bustle NEBULA AWARD FINALIST • NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR
BY NPR • Tordotcom • The New York Public Library • BookRiot The Jazz Age is in
full swing, but Casiopea Tun is too busy cleaning the floors of her wealthy
grandfather’s house to listen to any fast tunes. Nevertheless, she dreams of a
life far from her dusty small town in southern Mexico. A life she can call her
own. Yet this new life seems as distant as the stars, until the day she finds a
curious wooden box in her grandfather’s room. She opens it—and accidentally
frees the spirit of the Mayan god of death, who requests her help in recovering
his throne from his treacherous brother. Failure will mean Casiopea’s demise,
but success could make her dreams come true. In the company of the strangely
alluring god and armed with her wits, Casiopea begins an adventure that will
take her on a cross-country odyssey from the jungles of Yucatán to the bright
lights of Mexico City—and deep into the darkness of the Mayan underworld.
Praise for Gods of Jade and Shadow “A dark, dazzling fairy tale . . . a
whirlwind tour of a 1920s Mexico vivid with jazz, the memories of revolution,
and gods, demons, and magic.”—NPR “Snappy dialog, stellar worldbuilding,
lyrical prose, and a slow-burn romance make this a standout. . . . Purchase
where Naomi Novik, Nnedi Okorafor, and N. K. Jemisin are popular.”—Library
Journal (starred review) “A magical novel of duality, tradition, and change . .
. Moreno-Garcia’s seamless blend of mythology and history provides a ripe
setting for Casiopea’s stellar journey of self-discovery, which culminates in a
dramatic denouement. Readers will gladly immerse themselves in Moreno-Garcia’s
rich and complex tale of desperate hopes and complicated
relationships.”—Publishers Weekly (starred review)
Wild Swans Jessica Spotswood 2016-05-03 The summer before Ivy's senior year is
going to be golden-all bonfires, barbeques, and spending time with her best
friends. For once, she will just get to be. No summer classes, none of
Granddad's intense expectations to live up to the family name. For generations,
the Milbourn women have lead extraordinary lives-and died young and tragically.
Granddad calls it a legacy, but Ivy considers it a curse. Why else would her
mother have run off and abandoned her as a child? But when her mother
unexpectedly returns home with two young daughters in tow, all of the stories
Ivy wove to protect her heart start to unravel. The very people she once
trusted now speak in lies. And all of Ivy's ambition and determination cannot
defend her against the secrets of the Milbourn past...
The Scourge Jennifer A. Nielsen 2016-08-30 An electrifying fantasy adventure
from New York Times bestselling author Jennifer A. Nielsen! What happens when a
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plague isn't all that kills... As a lethal plague sweeps through the land, Ani
Mells is shocked when she is unexpectedly captured by the governor's wardens
and forced to submit to a test for the deadly Scourge. She is even more
surprised when the test results come back positive, and she is sent to Attic
Island, a former prison turned refuge -- and quarantine colony -- for the ill.
The Scourge's victims, Ani now among them, can only expect to live out short,
painful lives there. However, Ani quickly discovers that she doesn't know the
whole truth about the Scourge or the Colony. She's been caught in a devious
plot, and, with the help of her best friend, Weevil, Ani means to uncover just
what is actually going on. But will she and Weevil survive long enough to do
so? The Scourge is an explosively thrilling tale of adventure and intrigue,
courage and heart from New York Times bestselling author Jennifer A. Nielsen.
Illusionary Zoraida Córdova 2021-05-11 In this thrilling adventure, our magical
heroine embarks on a dangerous journey in order to bring justice to the
kingdom—perfect for fans of Sabaa Tahir and Sarah J. Maas. Reeling from
betrayal at the hands of the Whispers, Renata Convida is a girl on the run.
With few options and fewer allies, she's reluctantly joined forces with none
other than Prince Castian, her most infuriating and intriguing enemy. They're
united by lofty goals: find the fabled Knife of Memory, kill the ruthless King
Fernando, and bring peace to the nation. Together, Ren and Castian have a
chance to save everything, if only they can set aside their complex and intense
feelings for each other. With the king's forces on their heels at every turn,
their quest across Puerto Leones and beyond leaves little room for mistakes.
But the greatest danger is within Ren. The Gray, her fortress of stolen
memories, has begun to crumble, threatening her grip on reality. She'll have to
control her magics—and her mind—to unlock her power and protect the Moria
people once and for all. For years, she was wielded as weapon. Now it's her
time to fight back.
The Vicious Deep Zoraida Cordova 2012 When Tristan Hart is sucked out to sea by
a tidal wave and lost at sea for three days, he returns with the knowledge that
he is the heir to a kingdom he never knew existed and is a pawn in a battle as
ancient as the gods.
Valentina Salazar is not a Monster Hunter Zoraida Córdova 2022-06-28 “Monsters,
mayhem, and a little family magic will have readers rooting for Valentina!” -Kwame Mbalia, New York Times bestselling author It takes a special person to
end up in detention on the last day of school. It takes a REALLY special person
to accidentally burn down the school yard while chasing a fire-breathing
chipmunk. But nothing about Valentina Salazar has ever been "normal." The
Salazars are protectors, tasked with rescuing the magical creatures who
sometimes wander into our world, from grumpy unicorns to chupacabras . . . to
the occasional fire-breathing chipmunk. When Val's father is killed during a
rescue mission gone wrong, her mother decides it's time to retire from their
life on the road. She moves the family to a boring little town in upstate New
York and enrolls Val and her siblings in real school for the first time. But
Val is a protector at heart and she can't give up her calling. So when a
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mythical egg surfaces in a viral video, Val convinces her reluctant siblings to
help her find the egg before it hatches and wreaks havoc. But she has some
competition: the dreaded monster hunters who'll stop at nothing to destroy the
creature . . . and the Salazar family. Praise for Valentina Salazar is Not a
Monster Hunter: Middle grade fantasy at its finest, led by a protagonist who
has as much spirit and fire as the monsters she’s sworn to protect.” -- Rena
Barron, author of Maya and the Rising Dark “An action-packed, un-put-down-able,
adventure filled with fun, family, and fabulous magical creatures! You’re in
for a real treat!” -- Sarah Beth Durst, award-winning author of Spark “A
wondrous journey, full of friendship, family, and self-discovery. It has
everything I look for in a book—heart, humor, and an innovative magic system.”
-- Alex Aster, award-winning author of the Emblem Island series
The Grimrose Girls Laura Pohl 2021-10-26 A New York Times Bestseller Four
troubled friends, One murdered girl... and a dark fate that may leave them all
doomed. Once Upon a Time meets Pretty Little Liars in this queer, dark academia
story about four reimagined fairy tale heroines who must uncover their ancient
curses before it's too late. After the mysterious death of their best friend,
Ella, Yuki, and Rory are the talk of their elite school, Grimrose Académie. The
police ruled Ariane's death as a suicide, but the trio are determined to find
out what really happened. When Nani Eszes arrives as their newest roommate, it
sets into motion a series of events that no one could have predicted. As the
girls retrace their friend's final days, they discover a dark secret about
Grimrose—Ariane wasn't the first dead girl. They soon learn that all the past
murders are connected to ancient fairytale curses...and that their own fates
are tied to the stories, dooming the girls to brutal and gruesome endings
unless they can break the cycle for good. Perfect for fans of: Cinderella is
Dead and GRIMM Dark Academia Fairytale Retellings LGBTQ Rep Media Buzz for The
Grimrose Girls: Buzzfeed called it "a book definitely worth picking up" One of
Book Riot's Top New YA Paperbacks for Fall A Buzzfeed Top LGBTQ+ YA Book to
Devour A Culturess Thrilling New YA Release Featured on Tor as a new Young
Adult SFF A Barnes & Noble OUR MONTHLY PICK for November 2021!!
Silver Phoenix Cindy Pon 2009-04-28 No one wanted Ai Ling. And deep down she is
relieved—despite the dishonor she has brought upon her family—to be unbetrothed
and free, not some stranger's subservient bride banished to the inner quarters.
But now, something is after her. Something terrifying—a force she cannot
comprehend. And as pieces of the puzzle start to fit together, Ai Ling begins
to understand that her journey to the Palace of Fragrant Dreams isn't only a
quest to find her beloved father but a venture with stakes larger than she
could have imagined. Bravery, intelligence, the will to fight and fight hard .
. . she will need all of these things. Just as she will need the new and
mysterious power growing within her. She will also need help. It is Chen Yong
who finds her partly submerged and barely breathing at the edge of a deep lake.
There is something of unspeakable evil trying to drag her under. On a quest of
his own, Chen Yong offers that help . . . and perhaps more.
Wayward Witch Zoraida Córdova 2020-09-01 From the author of The Inheritance of
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Orquídea Divina: The witches of New York are back! In the epic conclusion to
the award-winning series, the final Mortiz sister's story is told. Infused with
Latin American tradition—the Brooklyn Brujas series follows three sisters—and
brujas—as they develop their powers and battle magic in their hometown and
worlds beyond. Rose Mortiz has always been a fixer, but lately she's been
feeling lost. She has brand new powers that she doesn't understand, and her
family is still trying to figure out how to function in the wake of her
amnesiac father's return home. Then, on the night of her Deathday party, Rose
discovers her father's memory loss has been a lie. As she rushes to his side,
the two are ambushed and pulled through a portal to the land of Adas, a fairy
realm hidden in the Caribbean Sea. There Rose is forced to work with a group of
others to save Adas. Soon, she begins to discover the scope of her powers, the
troubling truth about her father's past, and the sacrifices he made to save her
sisters. But if Rose wants to return home so that she can repair her broken
family, she must figure out how to heal Adas first. Brooklyn Brujas Series:
Labyrinth Lost (Book 1): Alex's story—set in the mythical fantasy world of Los
Lagos Bruja Born (Book 2): Lula's story—urban fantasy set on the streets of
Brooklyn Wayward Witch (Book 3): Rose's story—set in the magical fairy realm of
Adas Perfect for those looking for: A fantasy witch series Latinx books Dark
fairy tales Young adult fantasy Books about sisters
Shadowshaper (The Shadowshaper Cypher, Book 1) Daniel José Older 2015-06-30
"Magnificent." -- Holly Black, New York Times Book Review
Bruja Born Zoraida Córdova 2019-10-01 Next in the Brooklyn Brujas series of
fantasy novels that follow three witch born sisters as they develop their
powers and battle magic in their hometown and the worlds beyond. Lula must let
go of the ghosts of her past to face the actual living dead of her present.
Lula Mortiz feels like an outsider. Her sister's newfound Encantrix powers have
wounded her in ways that Lula's bruja healing powers can't fix, and she longs
for the comfort her family once brought her. Thank the Deos for Maks, her
sweet, steady boyfriend who sees the beauty within her and brings light to her
life. Then a bus crash turns Lula's world upside down. Her classmates are all
dead, including Maks. But Lula was born to heal, to fix. She can bring Maks
back, even if it means seeking help from her sisters and defying Death herself.
But magic that defies the laws of the deos is dangerous. Unpredictable. And
when the dust settles, Maks isn't the only one who's been brought back...
"Cordova keeps the flame on high... Fantasy and zombie fans looking for
flavor—organ-meat, in particular—will not be disappointed." —New York Times
Book Review Brooklyn Brujas Series: Labyrinth Lost (Book 1): Alex's story—set
in the mythical fantasy world of Los Lagos Bruja Born (Book 2): Lula's
story—urban fantasy set on the streets of Brooklyn Wayward Witch (Book 3):
Rose's story—set in the magical lost realm of Adas Perfect for fans of: Zombie
books Epic fantasy quests Latinx books Paranormal fiction Witch books Sister
book series
When the Moon Was Ours Anna-Marie McLemore 2016-10-04 Winner of the 2016
Tiptree Award! Longlisted for the 2016 National Book Award for Young People's
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Literature Stonewall Book Award Honor “McLemore’s second novel is such a lush
surprising fable, you half expect birds to fly out of the pages... McLemore
uses the supernatural to remind us that the body’s need to speak its truth is
primal and profound, and that the connection between two people is no more
anyone’s business than why the dish ran away with the spoon.” --Jeff Giles, New
York Times Book Review Anna-Marie McLemore’s debut novel The Weight of Feathers
was greeted with rave reviews, a YALSA Morris Award nomination, and spots on
multiple “Best YA Novels” lists. Now, McLemore delivers a second stunning and
utterly romantic novel, again tinged with magic. To everyone who knows them,
best friends Miel and Sam are as strange as they are inseparable. Roses grow
out of Miel’s wrist, and rumors say that she spilled out of a water tower when
she was five. Sam is known for the moons he paints and hangs in the trees and
for how little anyone knows about his life before he and his mother moved to
town. But as odd as everyone considers Miel and Sam, even they stay away from
the Bonner girls, four beautiful sisters rumored to be witches. Now they want
the roses that grow from Miel’s skin, convinced that their scent can make
anyone fall in love. And they’re willing to use every secret Miel has fought to
protect to make sure she gives them up. Atmospheric, dynamic, and packed with
gorgeous prose, When the Moon was Ours is another winner from this talented
author.
The Way to Rio Luna Zoraida Córdova 2020-06-02 For fans of The Land of Stories
comes an adventure that reveals the secret warnings hidden inside all classic
tales -- beware fairyland at all costs. Eleven-year-old Danny Monteverde
believes in magic. He knows that pixie dust is real, that wardrobes act as
portals, and that rabbit holes lead to Wonderland. Most of all, he believes
that his older sister, Pili, is waiting for him somewhere in Rio Luna, the
enchanted land in their favorite book of fairy tales. Danny doesn't care what
the adults say. He knows that Pili isn't another teen runaway. When the
siblings were placed in separate foster homes, she promised that she'd come
back for him, and they'd build a new life together in Rio Luna.Yet as the years
pass, Danny's faith begins to dim. But just when he thinks it might be time to
put foolish fairy tales behind him, he finds a mysterious book in the library.
It's a collection of stories that contain hints about how to reach another
world. A map to Rio Luna . . . and to Pili. As his adventure takes him from New
York to Ecuador to Brazil, Danny learns that meeting your favorite characters
isn't always a dream come true. But nothing will stop him from finding his
sister . . . even if it means standing up to the greatest threat the magical
realm has ever known.
The Girl King Mimi Yu 2019-01-08 “Absolutely fantastic.” -Kendare Blake, #1 New
York Times bestselling author of the Three Dark Crowns series “Heart-pounding.”
-Buzzfeed * “Masterful.” -School Library Journal, starred review In this dark,
sweeping fantasy perfect for fans of Girls of Paper and Fire and Wicked Saints,
Princesses Lu and Min find themselves on opposite sides of a war to rule their
Empire. Sisters Lu and Min have always known their places as the princesses of
the Empire of the First Flame: assertive Lu will be named her father's heir and
become the dynasty's first female ruler, while timid Min will lead a quiet life
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in Lu's shadow. Until their father names a new heir--their male cousin, Set.
Determined to reclaim her birthright, Lu goes in search of allies, leaving Min
to face the volatile court alone. Lu soon crosses paths with Nokhai, the lone,
unlikely survivor of the Ashina, a clan of nomadic wolf shapeshifters. Nok
never learned to shift--or to trust the empire that killed his family--but
working with the princess might be the only way to unlock his true power. As Lu
and Nok form a tenuous alliance, Min's own hidden power awakens, a forbidden,
deadly magic that could secure Set's reign . . . or allow her to claim the
throne herself. But there can only be one emperor, and the sisters' greatest
enemy could very well turn out to be each other. This sweeping fantasy set
against a world of ancient magic and political intrigue weaves an unforgettable
story of ambition, betrayal, and sacrifice.
Of Fire and Stars Audrey Coulthurst 2016-11-22 An atmospheric and romantic
debut fantasy perfect for fans of Ash and The Winner’s Curse. Betrothed since
childhood to the prince of Mynaria, Princess Dennaleia has always known what
her future holds. Her marriage will seal the alliance between Mynaria and her
homeland, protecting her people from other hostile kingdoms. But Denna has a
secret. She possesses an Affinity for fire—a dangerous gift for the future
queen of a land where magic is forbidden. Now Denna has to learn the ways of
her new kingdom while trying to hide her growing magic. To make matters worse,
she must learn to ride Mynaria’s formidable warhorses before her coronation—and
her teacher is the person who intimidates her most, the prickly and
unconventional Princess Amaranthine, sister of her betrothed. When a shocking
assassination leaves the kingdom reeling, Mare and Denna reluctantly join
forces to search for the culprit. As the two work together, they discover there
is more to one another than they thought—and soon their friendship is
threatening to blossom into something more. But with dangerous conflict brewing
that makes the alliance more important than ever, acting on their feelings
could be deadly. Forced to choose between their duty and their hearts, Mare and
Denna must find a way to save their kingdoms—and each other. Plus don't miss
the sequel: Of Ice and Shadows!
Akata Witch Nnedi Okorafor 2017 Twelve-year-old Sunny Nwazue, an American-born
albino child of Nigerian parents, moves with her family back to Nigeria, where
she learns that she has latent magical powers which she and three similarly
gifted friends use to catch a serial killer.
The Wedding Crasher Mia Sosa 2022-04-05 Named one of the most anticipated books
of 2022 by EW, Oprah Daily, Marie Claire, Goodreads and Bookpage! The USA Today
bestselling author of The Worst Best Man is back with a hilarious rom-com about
two strangers who get trapped in a lie and have to fake date their way out of
it... Just weeks away from ditching DC for greener pastures, Solange Pereira is
roped into helping her wedding planner cousin on a random couple’s big day.
It’s an easy gig... until Solange stumbles upon a situation that convinces her
the pair isn’t meant to be. What’s a true-blue romantic to do? Crash the
wedding, of course. And ensure the unsuspecting groom doesn’t make the biggest
mistake of his life. Dean Chapman had his future all mapped out. He was about
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to check off “start a family” and on track to “make partner” when his modern
day marriage of convenience went up in smoke. Then he learns he might not land
an assignment that could be his ticket to a promotion unless he has a
significant other and, in a moment of panic, Dean claims to be in love with the
woman who crashed his wedding. Oops. Now Dean has a whole new item on his to-do
list: beg Solange to be his pretend girlfriend. Solange feels a tiny bit bad
about ruining Dean’s wedding, so she agrees to play along. Yet as they fakedate their way around town, what started as a performance for Dean’s colleagues
turns into a connection that neither he nor Solange can deny. Their entire
romance is a sham... there’s no way these polar opposites could fall in love
for real, right? "Mia Sosa... is genuinely a master of the modern romance
novel." — Cosmopolitan
The Inheritance of Orquídea Divina Zoraida Córdova 2021-09-07 Perfect for fans
of Alice Hoffman, Isabel Allende, and Sarah Addison Allen, this is a gorgeously
written novel about a family searching for the truth hidden in their past and
the power they’ve inherited, from the author of the acclaimed and “giddily
exciting” (The New York Times Book Review) Brooklyn Brujas series. The Montoyas
are used to a life without explanations. They know better than to ask why the
pantry never seems to run low or empty, or why their matriarch won’t ever leave
their home in Four Rivers—even for graduations, weddings, or baptisms. But when
Orquídea Divina invites them to her funeral and to collect their inheritance,
they hope to learn the secrets that she has held onto so tightly their whole
lives. Instead, Orquídea is transformed, leaving them with more questions than
answers. Seven years later, her gifts have manifested in different ways for
Marimar, Rey, and Tatinelly’s daughter, Rhiannon, granting them unexpected
blessings. But soon, a hidden figure begins to tear through their family tree,
picking them off one by one as it seeks to destroy Orquídea’s line. Determined
to save what’s left of their family and uncover the truth behind their
inheritance, the four descendants travel to Ecuador—to the place where Orquídea
buried her secrets and broken promises and never looked back. Alternating
between Orquídea’s past and her descendants’ present, The Inheritance of
Orquídea Divina is an enchanting novel about what we knowingly and unknowingly
inherit from our ancestors, the ties that bind, and reclaiming your power.
Toil & Trouble Tess Sharpe 2018-09-01 Scorn the witch. Fear the witch. Burn the
witch. History is filled with stories of women accused of witchcraft, of
fearsome girls with arcane knowledge. Toil & Trouble features fifteen stories
of girls embracing their power, reclaiming their destinies and using their
magic to create, to curse, to cure—and to kill. A young witch uses social media
to connect with her astrology clients—and with a NASA-loving girl as cute as
she is skeptical. A priestess of death investigates a ritualized murder. A
bruja who cures lovesickness might need the remedy herself when she falls in
love with an altar boy. A theater production is turned upside down by a
visiting churel. In Reconstruction-era Texas, a water witch uses her magic to
survive the soldiers who have invaded her desert oasis. And in the near future,
a group of girls accused of witchcraft must find their collective power in
order to destroy their captors. This collection reveals a universal truth:
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there’s nothing more powerful than a teenage girl who believes in herself.
Vampires Never Get Old Zoraida Córdova 2020-09-22 "Boundary-pushing... Stories
that stake a new claim on old tropes." —Publishers Weekly, starred review
Eleven fresh vampire stories from young adult fiction’s leading voices in this
bestselling anthology! In this delicious new collection, you’ll find stories
about lurking vampires of social media, rebellious vampires hungry for more
than just blood, eager vampires coming out—and going out for their first
kill—and other bold, breathtaking, dangerous, dreamy, eerie, iconic, powerful
creatures of the night. Welcome to the evolution of the vampire—and a
revolution on the page. Vampires Never Get Old includes stories by authors both
bestselling and acclaimed, including Samira Ahmed, Dhonielle Clayton, Zoraida
Córdova and Natalie C. Parker, Tessa Gratton, Heidi Heilig, Julie Murphy, Mark
Oshiro, Rebecca Roanhorse, Laura Ruby, Victoria “V. E.” Schwab, and Kayla
Whaley. An Imprint Book "Vampire fans, sink your teeth into this satisfying
collection." —Kirkus Reviews
Star Wars: Galaxy's Edge: A Crash of Fate Zoraida Cordova 2019-08-06 A YA novel
filled with adventure and romance set in the world of Galaxy's Edge, the Star
Wars-themed land coming to Disneyland and Walt Disney World tin 2019.Izzy and
Jules were childhood friends, climbing the spires of Batuu, inventing silly
games, and dreaming of adventures they would share one day. Then, Izzy's family
left abruptly, without even a chance to say goodbye. Izzy's life became one of
constant motion, traveling from one world to the next, until her parents were
killed and she became a low-level smuggler to make ends meet. Jules remained on
Batuu, eventually becoming a farmer like his father, but always yearning for
something more. Now, thirteen years after she left, Izzy is returning to Batuu.
She's been hired to deliver a mysterious parcel, and she just wants to finish
the job and get gone. But upon arrival at Black Spire Outpost she runs smack
into the one person who still means something to her after all this time:
Jules. The attraction between them is immediate, yet despite Jules seeming to
be everything she's ever needed, Izzy hesitates. How can she drag this goodhearted man into the perilous life she's chosen? Jules has been trying to
figure out his future, but now all he knows for certain is that he wants to be
with Izzy. How can he convince her to take a chance on someone who's never left
the safety of his homeworld? When Izzy's job goes wrong, the two childhood
friends find themselves on the run. And all their secrets will be revealed as
they fight to stay alive...
Reclaim the Stars Zoraida Córdova 2022-02-15 From stories that take you to the
stars, to stories that span into other times and realms, to stories set in the
magical now, Reclaim the Stars takes the Latin American diaspora to places
fantastical and out of this world. Follow princesses warring in space, haunting
ghost stories in Argentina, mermaids off the coast of the Caribbean, swamps
that whisper secrets, and many more realms explored and unexplored; this
stunning collection of seventeen short stories breaks borders and realms to
prove that stories are truly universal. Reclaim the Stars features both
bestselling and acclaimed authors as well as two new voices in the genres: Vita
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Ayala, David Bowles, J.C. Cervantes, Zoraida Córdova, Sara Faring, Romina
Garber, Isabel Ibañez, Anna-Marie McLemore, Yamile Saied Méndez, Nina Moreno,
Circe Moskowitz, Maya Motayne, Linda Raquel Nieves Pérez, Daniel José Older,
Claribel A. Ortega, Mark Oshiro and Lilliam Rivera.
Luck on the Line Zoraida Cordova 2014-11-11 "With a perfect blend of humor,
drama and heat, LUCK ON THE LINE is a welcome and much needed addition to the
new adult genre." —RT BOOK REVIEWS Despite her name, Lucky Pierce has always
felt a little cursed. Refusing to settle for less or settle down, she changes
jobs as often as she changes boyfriends. When her celebrity chef mother
challenges her to finish something, Lucky agrees to help her launch Boston’s
next hot restaurant, The Star. Even if it means working with the infuriating,
egotistical, and undeniably sexy head chef. James loves being known as Boston’s
hottest bad boy in the kitchen, but if he wants to build a reputation as a
serious chef, he has to make this restaurant work and keep his scandalous past
out of the headlines. Getting involved with his boss’s spoiled, sharp-tongued
daughter is definitely not on the menu. As the launch of The Star looms and the
tension and chemistry heat up in the kitchen, they’re going to need more than a
little luck to keep everything from boiling over.
Mask of Shadows Linsey Miller 2017-08-29 "I love every aspect of this amazing
book—a genderfluid hero, a deadly contest, and vicious courtly intrigue. Get!
Read! Now!" —Tamora Pierce, #1 New York Times bestselling author I Needed to
Win. They Needed to Die. Sallot Leon is a thief, and a good one at that. But
gender fluid Sal wants nothing more than to escape the drudgery of life as a
highway robber and get closer to the upper-class—and the nobles who destroyed
their home. When Sal steals a flyer for an audition to become a member of The
Left Hand—the Queen's personal assassins, named after the rings she wears—Sal
jumps at the chance to infiltrate the court and get revenge. But the audition
is a fight to the death filled with clever circus acrobats, lethal
apothecaries, and vicious ex-soldiers. A childhood as a common criminal hardly
prepared Sal for the trials. And as Sal succeeds in the competition, and wins
the heart of Elise, an intriguing scribe at court, they start to dream of a new
life and a different future, but one that Sal can have only if they survive.
More Praise for Mask of Shadows: A Bustle Most Anticipated YA of 2017!
"Compelling and relatable characters, a fascinating world with dangerous magic,
and a dash of political intrigue: Mask of Shadows completely delivered. Fantasy
fans will love this book."—Jodi Meadows, New York Times bestselling coauthor of
My Lady Jane "An intriguing world and a fantastically compelling main character
make for a can't-miss debut. Miller's Mask of Shadows will make you glad you're
not an assassin—and even gladder Sal is."—Kiersten White, New York Times
bestselling author of And I Darken and Now I Rise
The Flame Never Dies Rachel Vincent 2016-08-16 For fans of Cassandra Clare and
Richelle Mead comes the unputdownable sequel to The Stars Never Rise, a book
Rachel Caine, author of the bestselling Morganville Vampires series, called
“haunting, unsettling, and eerily beautiful.” ONE SPARK WILL RISE. Nina Kane
was born to be an exorcist. And since uncovering the horrifying truth—that the
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war against demons is far from over—seventeen-year-old Nina and her pregnant
younger sister, Mellie, have been on the run, incinerating the remains of the
demon horde as they go. In the badlands, Nina, Mellie, and Finn, the fugitive
and rogue exorcist who saved her life, find allies in a group of freedom
fighters. They also face a new threat: Pandemonia, a city full of demons. But
this fresh new hell is the least of Nina’s worries. The well of souls ran dry
more than a century ago, drained by the demons secretly living among humans,
and without a donor soul, Mellie’s child will die within hours of its birth.
Nina isn’t about to let that happen . . . even if it means she has to make the
ultimate sacrifice. Praise for THE STARS NEVER RISE “This high-stakes romantic
thriller had me hooked from the very first page!” —Kimberly Derting, author of
the Taking trilogy “A hugely fun and entertaining read.” —SLJ “Vincent (the
Soul Screamers series) carves out an intriguing niche in the post-apocalyptic
landscape . . . plenty of reasons for readers to look forward to the next
installment.” —Publishers Weekly “Reminiscent of Margaret Atwood’s The
Handmaid’s Tale . . . fans of Divergent and the Hunger Games will love the
complexity of the setting and characters.” —VOYA
Labyrinth Lost Zoraida Cordova 2016-09-06 The only way to get her family back
is to travel to a land in between, as dark as Limbo and as strange as
Wonderland... Alex is a bruja, the most powerful witch in a generation...and
she hates magic. At her Deathday celebration, Alex performs a spell to rid
herself of her power. But it backfires. Her whole family vanishes into thin
air, leaving her alone with Nova, a brujo boy she's not sure she can trust, but
who may be Alex's only chance at saving her family. Brooklyn Brujas Series:
Labyrinth Lost (Book 1) Bruja Born (Book 2) Praise for Labyrinth Lost: An NPR
Best Young Adult Book of 2016 Tor.com's Best YA SFF of 2016 A Bustle Best Book
of 2016 Selection A Paste Magazine's Best Books of 2016 "Enchanting and
complex. Every page is filled with magic."—Danielle Paige, New York Times bestselling author of Dorothy Must Die "... enchants from start to finish.
Labyrinth Lost is pure magic." —Melissa Grey, author of The Girl at Midnight
"Magical and empowering, Labyrinth Lost is an incredible heroine's journey
filled with mythos come to life; but at its heart, honors the importance of
love and family."—Cindy Pon, author of Serpentine and Silver Phoenix "A
brilliant brown-girl-in-Brooklyn update on Alice in Wonderland and Dante's
Inferno. Very creepy, very magical, very necessary."—Daniel Jose Older, author
of Shadowshaper
Brujas Lorraine Monteagut 2021-10-05 "Brujas, Witches of Color are ancestral
magical beings and the world we live in has tried to silence our voices. . . .
This book is such a beautiful tribute to the different stories and experiences
we go through as brujas. . . . Amplify the voice of Witches of Color by reading
their stories." —Juliet Diaz, author of Witchery and Plant Witchery There is a
new kind of witch emerging in our cultural consciousness: the bruja. Witchcraft
has made a comeback in popular culture, especially among feminists. A growing
subculture of BIPOC witches, led by Afro-Caribbean immigrants, Indigenous
Americans, and other witches of color, is reclaiming their ancestral traditions
and contributing their voices to the feminist witchcraft of today. Brujas
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chronicles the magical lives of these practitioners as they develop their
healing arts, express their progressive politics, and extend their personal
rituals into community activism. They are destigmatizing the "witch" of their
ancestries and bringing persecuted traditions to the open to challenge cultural
appropriation and spiritual consumerism. Part memoir, part ritual guide, Brujas
empowers readers to decolonize their spiritual practices and connect with their
own ancestors. Brujas reminds us that witchcraft is more than a trend—it's a
movement.
Prince of Air and Darkness M.A. Grant 2019-02-25 Phineas Smith has been cursed
with a power no one could control. Roark Lyne is his worst enemy and his only
hope. The only human student at Mather’s School of Magick, Phineas Smith has a
target on his back. Born with the rare ability to tap into unlimited magick, he
finds both Faerie Courts want his allegiance—and will do anything to get it.
They don’t realize he can’t levitate a feather, much less defend the Faerie
Realm as it slips into civil war. Unseelie Prince Roark Lyne, Phineas’s
roommate—and self-proclaimed arch nemesis—is beautiful and brave and a pain in
the ass. Phineas can’t begin to sort through their six years of sexual tension
masquerading as mutual dislike. But Roark is also the only one able to help
Finn tame his magick. Trusting Roark’s mysterious motives may be foolish; not
accepting his temporary protection would be deadly. Caught in the middle of the
impending war, Phineas and Roark forge a dangerous alliance. And as the walls
between them crumble, Phineas realizes that Roark isn’t the monster he’d
imagined. But their growing intimacy threatens to expose a secret that could
either turn the tide of the war…or destroy them both.
The Vast and Brutal Sea Zoraida Cordova 2015-06-02 As Kurt and Tristan battle
for the Sea King's throne, sea witch Nieve kidnaps Layla and raises an army of
mutant sea crature to overthrow the crown.
The River of Silver S. A. Chakraborty 2022-10-11 Bestselling author S. A.
Chakraborty’s acclaimed Daevabad Trilogy gets expanded with this new
compilation of stories from before, during, and after the events of The City of
Brass, The Kingdom of Copper, and The Empire of Gold, all from the perspective
of characters both beloved and hated, and even those without a voice in the
novels. The River of Silver gathers material both seen and new—including a
special coda fans will need to read—making this the perfect complement to those
incredible novels. Now together in one place, these stories of Daevabad enrich
a world already teeming with magic and wonder. Explore this magical kingdom,
hidden from human eyes. A place where djinn live and thrive, fight and love. A
world where princes question their power, and powerful demons can help you…or
destroy you. A prospective new queen joins a court whose lethal history may
overwhelm her own political savvy… An imprisoned royal from a fallen dynasty
and a young woman wrenched from her home cross paths in an enchanted garden… A
pair of scouts stumble upon a secret in a cursed winter wood that will turn
over their world… From Manizheh’s first steps towards rebellion to adventures
that take place after The Empire of Gold, this is a must-have collection for
those who can’t get enough of Nahri, Ali, and Dara and all that unfolded around
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them.
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